
1

Cnare, Rebecca

From: Scanlon, Amy
Sent: Thursday, December 09, 2010 1:30 PM
To: Cnare, Rebecca
Subject: FW: 1246 Spaight Address Correction and 517 S. Baldwin St 

(http://legistar.cityofmadison.com/detailreport/matter.aspx?key=22414)

Would you  please make a pdf of this email? 
 

From: Scanlon, Amy  
Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2010 9:32 AM 
To: Scanlon, Amy 
Subject: FW: 1246 Spaight Address Correction and 517 S. Baldwin St 
(http://legistar.cityofmadison.com/detailreport/matter.aspx?key=22414) 
 
 
 

From: Doug DeMaster [mailto:dougdemaster@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2010 4:56 PM 
To: Scanlon, Amy 
Subject: 1246 Spaight Address Correction and 517 S. Baldwin St 
(http://legistar.cityofmadison.com/detailreport/matter.aspx?key=22414) 
 
Amy, 
  
Thank you for the letter about the Public Hearing on 517 S. Baldwin, and for the work you did online.  It's very 
convenient for me to be able to pull this off of legistar. 
  
As a nearby homeowner, I don't have any concerns about their plans.  I don't imagine I have much say in the matter, but 
I kind of even like the silo if the immediate neighbors don't mind. 
  
By the way, the letter was sent to 1246 Spaight St.  I assume it was meant for the owners (my wife and me). 
  
We now live at 78 Knowlton St, Riverside, RI, 02915. 
  
Can that be changed in the records? 
  
Thank you, 
  
Doug De Master 
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